
Pursuant of the Code of Federal Regulations 40 CFR 403.8 (f) 
(2) (viii), the City of McKenzie Pretreatment Program is required 
to publish a list of Industrial discharges to the Publicly Owned 
Treatment Works found to be in non-compliance as defi ned in the 
McKenzie Sewer Use Ordinance section 103 (51)(a-i). This list must 
be published annually in the largest local newspaper. The following 
lists the individual User’s name,permit number, and reason for non-
compliance for the period of April 1, 2022-March 31, 2023.

Pottery Direct        Failure to monitor in accordance with permit

Permit No. 95-10 

If you have any questions, please contact Gabrielle Kline, 
Pretreatment Coordinator at 731-352-3608 (office) or 731-
621-9013 (cell).
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